I

DiL CONSERVATION COMMISSIuN
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

July 6, 1961

Jd. W. Peery
Box 401
Midland, Texas

Gentlemen:
As a result of the work done recently cn your Hardy
Well No. § located in Unit O of Section 19, T-21-S,
R-37-E, it will be necessary for you tc submit a
Packer Leakage Test.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATICN COMMISSION

Leslie A. Clements
0il & Gas Inspector



